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P.P.S. NEWSLETTER 

Inspire, nurture, challenge.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

1 Peter 3:8 Finally, all of you, be like-minded, be sympathetic, love one another, be compassionate and 

humble. 

26th January 2018 

Spring Term No.2 

Key Stage 2 Maths Challenge – Find the Factors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Skip-Hop 

 

 

Oak Class Three Little Pigs 

Oak Class have been learning about the about ‘The Three 

Little Pigs’. The children have been making clay pigs and 

they built homes for them when they visited the woods on 

Wednesday. 
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P.P.S. NEWSLETTER 

Inspire, nurture, challenge.  

Every child has the right to think and believe what they want and to practise religion. 

26th January 2018 

Spring Term No.2 

Children’s Work 

Beech Explorers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 By Evie  

Ash Class 

Ash Class jetted off on Ash Airlines around the world this 

week, learning languages, tasting different food and learning 

the about the culture of various countries that they visited on 

their journey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/jobsinschools
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P.P.S. NEWSLETTER 

Inspire, nurture, challenge.  

Every child has the right to think and believe what they want and to practise religion. 

26th January 2018 

Spring Term No.2 

SPAG Fact 

Grammatical feature : Adjective 

Definition : A word that describes a noun. 

Example : e.g. The cat is very happy. 

Reminder – Driving and Parking On site 
Unfortunately we have received complaints from other units 

onsite that there are still a few of you that are still  driving/

parking on site. Please can I once again remind you that that 

Blue Badge holders only are allowed to drive onto the site 

and park.   

 

Please do not turn around in the entrance to the site this   

applies to parents/relatives/friends/childminders etc who are 

dropping children off for the early morning maths and literacy 

sessions and collecting from After School Clubs. Please can 

you park outside and walk your child onto and off the school 

site. The children’s safety is paramount and we want to do all 

we can to avoid any accidents occurring.  

 

Please can I also take this opportunity to remind you to park 

considerately outside of the school site, not blocking          

residents’ entrances, not parking dangerously on pavements 

or on the green in South Grove. Many thanks. 

 

Mobile Phone Numbers 
If you were lucky enough to receive a new mobile phone for 

Christmas and your number has changed, please could you let 

the office know your new number.  Many thanks. 

Class Blogs from Year One to Year 6  

There has been some lovely work, videos uploaded to the 

class blogs, please take a look, the links can be found under 

the classes section of our school website. 

Wanted for Oak Class 
If you have any empty plastic bottle or yogurt pots of any size 
that would make musical instruments, please bring them in to 
Oak class.  Many thanks Laura Fogden. 
 

Water Bottles 
Please remember to send your child in with their own water 
bottle every day. 
 

Inset Days 2017/2018 
9th  February 2018 
4th  June         2018 

 
Dates for your Diary 2017/2018     

Thurs 25 Jan Willow Class Forest School  until 1st March  
  (No Forest School on the 1st February) 
Mon        29  Jan Year 4/5 Library Visit 9-12pm 
Wed        31 Jan Year 5/6 Netball 3-4.30pm  
Thurs         1 Feb Year 5/6 Tag Rugby 2-4pm  
Thurs         1 Feb Rowan Class Indian Day 
Thurs       8 Feb Year 6 Film Night 3.30-7.30pm  
Fri    9 Feb INSET DAY 
Mon 12—16 Feb HALF TERM 
Mon 17  Feb Back to school 
Tues 20 Feb Elm Class Pizza Express Visit 
Fri            23 Feb Beech Class Portsmouth Dockyard 
Wed        28 Feb Year 3/4 Football at Watersfield 1-3pm 
Thurs         1 Mar World Book Day 
Thurs    8 Mar Year 6 Sky Studios 
Thurs    8 Mar  Maple Class Group 1 Forest School 5  
    weeks until 19th April 
Mon         12 Mar Science Week 
Tues         27 Mar Parents Evening 4.30-7pm 
Wed  28 Mar Parents Evening 3.30-6pm 
Thurs       29 Mar PPSA Disco (details to follow) 
Thurs  30 Mar END OF SPRING TERM 
Mon  16 Apr  START OF SUMMER TERM 
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Inspire, nurture, challenge.  

Every child has the right to think and believe what they want and to practise religion. 

26th January 2018 

Spring Term No.2 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAIN TO TEACH WITH TESLA  

NEW YEAR, NEW CAREER!  

Do you want to make a difference? Have you ever thought of a career in 

teaching?  

You may be eligible for a bursary of up to £26,000 during your training year.  

The School Direct programme is for high quality graduates seeking to be-

come outstanding qualified teachers in their local schools.  

If you want to make a change, contact Collins Fleischner on 

cfleischner@bohunt.hants.sch.uk or call 01428 724 324 ext. 248.  

What have you done today? What could you do tomorrow? Train to teach, 

with TESLA  

Email: admin@tesla-tsa.com  

Phone: 01428 724 324 ext. 248  

Website: www.tesla-tsa.com  


